
Spokes Autumn Meeting: 10th November 2016
Benefiting Business through Cycling

Ideas and Suggestions Feedback Form
   

Spokes is very interested in ideas about how cycling can benefit business, and any 
examples you know of in Edinburgh, Lothians or Scotland.   Please  write below 
anything that comes to mind, or email spokes@spokes.org.uk.

  
Other information to help us... 

Is this your first Spokes public meeting?

How did you hear of this meeting?

What was your main means of travel here?

Are you a Spokes Member?

Is your work related to bikes?  If so, please 
give details

Does your workplace help or encourage 
cycling to work?  If yes, please give details

Do you cycle most days (eg commuting)?

Optional: In case we wish to contact you, enter your name and email below

   
Thanks for your feedback. Please hand this slip to one of the organisers or leave it at 
our stall.  We hope that you found this meeting interesting.

mailto:spokes@spokes.org.uk

